+1/ THE WAY

( ‘A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

TERM 4: THURSDAY 16
NOVEMBER 2017

YEAR 4 BAND PROJRAM

It is hard to believe that next week is the final week of our Year 4 Band Program for 2017. In it's
third year, the program has been very successful in paving the way for students to enjoy and
pursue music as they progress through the rest of junior school, and into high-school.

A reminder to all year 4 parents that all students are to return their instruments next Tuesday and
Thursday during their normal lesson times. However, we strongly encourage you to consider that
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your child continue learning their instrument next year, with the aim to join one of our many
ensembles. Please fill our and return these forms if you haven’t done so as yet.

A big thankyou to all the parents too for supporting your child with our special Year 4 Band
Program.

Mr Mark

Manager of Ensembles
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